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Keri O'Brien

From: Roger Bencze <rwb.arundel@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 12:21 PM
To: Keri O'Brien
Cc: Roger Bencze
Subject: Capt Grosscup's house variance

Dear Planning Board: 
I strongly support Capt Grosscup’s variance request at 13 Hilton Haven. Please grant his variance. 
 
Thank you very much for your attention regarding this matter. 
 
ROGER W. BENCZE 
34 SPOONBILL WAY 
KEY WEST, FL 33040 
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